
I understand the Government is researching the possibility of taking 
away the dividend imputation system. 
As a self funded retiree who are almost self reliant of the Government 
for our living My husband and I would not have sufficient income to 
live on if we had to pay tax on the earnings of our shares. 
This would mean we would be needing to apply for an Aged Pension with 
all the extras which we now pay for ouselves. 
I urge you to consider the huge number of retired people who would 
become reliant on aged pensions if you should change these rules. 
Nola and Newton Powell  
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